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Reference: HS2-EW-UT-Ph1-Ar-Ce-C1-UT-13-11/05/2021 
21 April 2022 

 

Reinstatement work on behalf of HS2 Ltd – Skip Lane repairs, weekend working  
 
National Grid has re-routed and raised the height of a line of electricity pylons in Colne Valley to 
achieve safety clearance for HS2 Ltd. Our remaining work focuses on the reinstatement of our 
working areas in consultation with stakeholders and landowners.  
 
On Saturday 7 and Sunday 8 May 2022 we’ll undertake road and fence repairs on Skip Lane outside 
of core working hours. These works can only be completed with a closure of the private road in place. 
A closure during normal working hours impacts the operation of the businesses so we’ve been asked 
to do this work at the weekend.  
 

• Working hours on Saturday are between 08.00- 17.00 and on Sunday between 08.00 – 
17.00. 

• There will be a maximum of five men on site working along Skip Lane. 

• The following vehicles will be used; van, trailer, excavator and breaker  

• Works won’t impact the highway (Harvil Road) and traffic won’t be affected.  

• A briefing for site staff to minimise noise on site will be given prior to the start of works. 
 
If you have any queries, please call our Community Relations team on 0800 073 1047. They’re 
available daily from 7am-7pm. Alternatively, you can email HS2.Info@nationalgrid.com.  
 
If you have a general enquiry regarding HS2, please call the HS2 Freephone Community Helpline 
which remains operational all day, every day, and is your first point of contact should you need advice 
or information from HS2. The Helpline is available at HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk and telephone 08081 
434 434.  A Freephone Minicom service is operated on 08081 456 472 for those with hearing 
difficulties.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Sabina Morgan-Bates   
Project Engineer 
National Grid 


